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Comments: Based on the DEIS report any expansion beyond grand targhee's existing boundaries would be

detrimental first and foremost to wildlife in addition to the noise, and visual pollution spilling into the wild lands of

the Jedediah Smith Wilderness and Grand Teton National Park.

I can support a modified version of alternative 3 with no restaurant on top of Fred's Mountain. Besides being an

eyesore a restaurant produces large quantities of wastewater and solid waste.

Where is the plan for proper waste water and solid waste from a restaurant perched on top of a mountain? 

Teton County Idaho will bear 100 percent of increased traffic, housing needs, medical and social services,

pollution from humans, vehicle and lights filling our dark skies. All the while receiving no revenue sharing from

Grand Targhee tax revenue. It's a NO win for wildlife , the environment and the forest lands outside of the

existing Grand Targhee boundaries. 


